
In the near future, I will be introducing a series of bills to provide much-needed tax relief for 
Pennsylvanians and their families during these difficult inflationary times. 
 
This bill will provide tax holidays to help reduce burdens when people are making improvements to their 
homes or getting ready to send their children back to school through temporary relief from the 
Pennsylvania Sales and Use Tax. 
 
The Tax Holidays include: 

• Energy Star Appliance, 1 year 
• Personal Property for Disaster Preparedness and Impact Resistant Doors & Windows, 1 

year 
• School Supplies for Back to School, 2 weeks 
• Tools & Home Improvement Equipment, 1 week 
•  

Please join me in cosponsoring this legislation to provide tax relief for Pennsylvanians and their families. 


